HISPANOFILA

A. V. EBERSOLE, Editor

SPANISH AND ITALIAN Jan, 2, 1959

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
URBANA, ILLINOIS

Prof, José Ferrater-Mora

Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Penna,

'L
b }

Dear Prof., Ferrater-Mora:

I was quite impressed by the paper you read at the recent
MLA meeting in New York, and was wondering if you would
consider submitting your manuscript to Hispandfila for our
congideration, As Prof. Marichal pointed out, your paper,
concerned primarily, perhaps, with the philosophical pro-
biéma of the XIX century, is of interest to those concerned
with the literary impications of these problema,

If accepted for publication, your article would be 1nu¥udeﬂ
in either the May or September, 1959, issues of Hispahdfila,
We can offer separatas at a reasonable cost,

I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

A.V. Ebersole




